From: IASC EDG Chair <iascedgchair@un.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 10:42 PM

To: Sanaka Kumara Samarasinha <sanaka.samarasinha@un.org>; Simona Anamaria Marinescu
<simona.marinescu@un.org>

Cc: IASC Principals <IASCPrincipals@un.org>; IASC Principals cc:list <IASCPricclist@un.org>; IASC Emergency Directors
Group <IASCEmerDirGrp@un.org>; IASCEmergencyDirectorsGroupcc <iascemergencydirgrpcc@un.org>; OCHA-
Cluster Activation-Deactivation <OCHA-ClusterActivation-Deactivation@un.org>; OCHAFrontOffice
<ochafrontoffice@un.org>

Subject: Activation of the CCCM cluster for the Pacific region

Message sent on behalf of Reena Ghelani, Chair of the Emergency Directors Group

Dear Simona and Sanaka,

In accordance with IASC-agreed procedures and delegations of authority, the IASC Emergency Directors Group were
consulted on the attached request and | am pleased to confirm that the activation of the CCCM cluster (referred to
as the Evacuation Centre Management & Displacement cluster) for the Pacific region is hereby endorsed with IOM as
lead agency. Thank you for informing the Pacific Humanitarian Team accordingly.

With best regards,
Reena



